
SIREN SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 9, 2023 

6:30 PM at the SIREN TOWN HALL 

 

 

The Siren Sanitary District held their monthly board meeting on November 9th, 2023 at the Siren Town 

Hall 

 

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 6:30PM 

 

Open meeting notices were verified. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Motion by Philip Stiemann to approve the October meeting minutes / Seconded by Diane Lund / 

Motion carried 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

 

Starting Checking     $17,331.01 

Flows Collected     $  2,934.12 

 

Bills Paid      $16,770.18 

 

Total in Checking     $  3,494.95 

 

Silver Business (Replacement)   $35,800.00 

Platinum Business     $53,642.32 

 Qtr 3 Interest     $       33.80 

 

Total Money on Hand               $ 92,971.07 

 

Flows Outstanding     $34,383.98 

 

Motion by Phil Stiemann to approve treasurers report / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion carried 

 

Motion by Phil Stiemann to approve paying of bills / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion carried 

Motion by Wayne Wiberg to pay Village of Siren bill when it arrives.  Seconded by Phil Stiemann.  

Motion carried. 

 

METERS/FLOWS: 

• No new issues.  Q3 bills are running a bit late from MSA due to transition to new pumps. 

• Burnett County Government Center: Partial pressure test was accomplished on October 30th.  

Power to new pumps not expected to be in place until December which may delay hook-up until 

Spring. 

 

MAINTENANCE: 

• Pumps that have history of freezing up have been winterized for the winter. 

 



PUBLIC INPUT:  None 

 

Motion by Wayne Wiberg to adjourn the sanitary district meeting / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion 

carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

Chris Tewalt, Clerk 

Town of Siren 


